Dear North Reading Public Schools Community,

I’'m writing to you today to provide an update on the new procedures for student pick-up and
drop-off at North Reading Middle/High School.

Our School Administrators, the North Reading Police Department, and the North Reading Fire
Department met throughout the summer to design a new plan that we believe provides more
options, alleviates congestion, and addresses safety concerns on our campus.

Please view the video presentation and additional documents on the district’'s website here:
https://www.north-reading.k12.ma.us/families/pages/dropoffpickup

The new design includes a larger traffic loop to allow for less congestion as well as a “quick
drop” loop in the lower parking lot. Please review the video above for specific details.

As we look to please consider the following:

e As with any new process, there will be a learning curve. We ask for your patience as we
implement these new procedures.

e Consider arriving early and allowing some extra time, especially during these first few
weeks, as everyone adjusts to the process.

e Please follow the signs, directions, and traffic patterns as designed. The only way for us
to successfully implement this new process is for everyone to follow the rules so that we
can determine any adjustments that need to be made.

With everyone’s cooperation we are hopeful that these design improvements will allow for a safe
and effective drop-off/pick-up process that will accommodate students at both the middle school
and high school.

Thank you,

Dr. Daly
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